
 

Vari, Wednesday March 9th, 2022 

Dear Captain and crew of Abyssinian, 

Thank you for your email. We are very happy to hear your news and see your photos. Your 

answers to our questions were really illuminating and interesting. 

This time we would like to ask for some information about the harbours you have visited so 

far. Here are our questions: 

✓ What kind of cargo does the ship carry along? 

✓ Which was the strangest situation you have come across during your stay at a port? 

✓ Is your route under threat now that a war is taking place in the north of Europe? 

✓ When is the present voyage going to come to its end so that you can meet with your 

family again? At present, we can check that you are crossing the Atlantic ocean. We would 

like to know the exact date you passed through the Gibraltar, so that we can follow your 

route on the map. 

Last Friday we had a fancy dress party at school. All of us were dressed up to celebrate the 

carnival period. What about you? Did you prepare something special for the day? 

We are really looking forward to receiving your email and we wish you safe voyages! 

Best wishes, 

the teachers and pupils of the 6th Grade of 1st Primary School of Vari 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We keep following you!!!  


